
   

 
(868) 612-9700  (868) 612-1869 

Level 18, Finance Building, Eric Williams Financial Complex, Independence Square,  
Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago, W.I. 

comm.finance@gov.tt www.finance.gov.tt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For immediate release 

 
  
May 11th, 2022 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

Consultations with the Banking Insurance and General Workers Union 
(BIGWU) on the proposed increase in the compulsory age of 

retirement from 60 to 65 years 
 

 

The Honourable Brian Manning M.P., Minister in the Ministry of Finance continued 

consultations today, May 11th, 2022, on the proposed increase in the compulsory age of 

retirement from 60 to 65 years with the Banking Insurance and General Workers Union 

(BIGWU). 

 

The Minister and the BIGWU representatives held productive and engaging discussions 

surrounding the subject matter. 

 

Consultations with other trade unions will continue in the near future. 
 

 

-  END  - 

 

 

The Honourable Brian Manning M.P. 

Minister in the Ministry of Finance 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Photo: The Honourable Brian Manning, Minister in the Ministry of Finance (centre) with 
Mr. Trevor Johnson, General Secretary, BIGWU (Minister’s left) and Mr. Jason Brown, 2nd 
Vice President, BIGWU. 


